AMHERST COUNTY PARKS, RECREATION AND
CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT
BOARD MEETING
August 13, 2018

The Amberst County Parks, Recreation and Cultural Development Board held its
monthly meeting on August 13th, at 6:30PM at the Monroe Community Center.

The following members were present: Chairman Stevie Angus, Roni Tuggle,
Christy Krueziger and JoJo Allcock. Also in attendance was Sara Lu Christian.

The meeting was called to order by Christy, Co-chairman.

Roni made a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Stevie seconded the
motion. Motion carried unanimously.

JoJo made a motion to approve the June meeting minutes as presented. Stevie
seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

The Board reviewed the senior center reports and program reports.

The August Social for Seniors took place today and was well attended with over
210 seniors there.

Sara Lu reported that the construction of the new playground was completed at
Stonehouse Lake Park. She reported that the playgrounds at Thrashers and Coolwell
parks will be completed later this summer.

Sara Lu reminded the Board of the county fair taking place on August 16-19 and
passed a schedule around for the board members to sign up to work a booth for the
recreation department there.

The Board delayed further discussion on ideas and designs for a LOVE sign at
Riveredge Park for the September meeting.

The next meeting of the ACPRCD Board is scheduled for Monday, September
10", at 6:30PM at Monroe Community Center.

There being no further business, Roni made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Stevie seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.
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